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To get access to the new Netmaker bglink version, you just need to post a case HERE with the following
category:

"Request Download Link" found under "How can we help". Then fill in the information requested, and we'll make
sure you get access as soon as possible.

When this is done, you will then easily be able to download the new version under the Files tab.

Worth thinking about before the transition that takes place to Safe start 1 May (Bank ID) and something we
recommend until then that you keep the old version on a parallel computer so you know for sure that you can
send files even at the end of April if you wish to upgrade before the end of the month!

This is especially important for those of you who use Mobile Bank ID!

Using the software in parallel on, for example, 2 different computers does not entail any additional costs if it
takes place during a shorter transition period.

Please note that the program can NOT be installed on the same computer or the same server as a previous
version as it will then upgrade the previous one.

This can be done when you are ready after May 1.

If you have any further questions, don't hesitate to ask us or look around our help center for more information.
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